

Christ The King Social Action Committee is kicking off our annual turkey drive.

We are proud to partner with Foodshare and Wethersfield Food Pantry, to ensure every family in need can enjoy a special Thanksgiving meal.

During the pandemic the demands for assistance has increased tremendously and more families need our help. Your contributions and support is critical to help us with our mission.

This year however, the turkey collection has been suspended for safety. Instead, we are collecting <u>monetary donations</u> <u>only</u>. An envelope has been inserted in this bulletin. Please return it in the collection basket <u>by Sunday</u>, <u>November 21</u>.

Thank you, in advance for your community spirit and compassion.

For any additional information please contact Ellie Ellegard (860)830-1126.